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Welcome back to everyone, and a huge welcome to all our new children and parents who have joined us : 

Marika, Isaiah, Navaeh, Lottie, Ruben, Ella, Thomas, Freddie, Ava R, Ava S, Ronnie, Kash and Rosie.  We 

hope you all settle in quickly and enjoy your time at Pre-School.   

 

         

INSET DAY : Monday 24th February 2025 

BANK HOLIDAYS : Monday 5th May 2025 

                                 Monday 26th May 2025 

Term 1 Wed 4th Sept to Fri 25th Oct 

Term 2 Mon 4th Nov To Fri 20th  Dec 

Term 3 Mon 6th  Jan To Fri 14th Feb 

Term 4 Tues 25th Feb To Fri 4th Apr 

Term 5 Tues 22nd Apr To Fri 23rd May 

Term 6 Mon 2nd June To Fri 18th July 
 

 

Lunch Time 

To prevent choking incidents please ensure that 

any grapes, tomatoes or soft fruit ie cherries 

are cut into quarters (on the long side) and that 

any stones have been removed. 
 

 

PLEASE DO NOT 

BRING ANY 

NUTS OR NUT 

BASED 

PRODUCTS 

AGM / EGM 

Thursday 10th October 2024 - 8pm  

Brenchley Pre-school is a charity - we are in the process of 

changing our Constitution. This will involve an Emergency 

General Meeting alongside our AGM. This Constitutional 

change will mean a lack of responsibility for the Trustees for 

any monies owed. We will go into greater detail on the 10th 

October. This meeting allows the Directors and Trustees to 

present to you what has happened in the Pre-school 

throughout 2023/24 as well as the financial records for the 

previous academic year including fundraising events. 

It’s imperative that we have a good turnout for this meeting 

so please do show your support for our Pre-school. The 

meeting will last approximately 30 minutes. For those of you 

who are unable to attend in person there is a possibility of 

taking part via Zoom – but in person would be preferred. 

Please speak to a member of staff to express your interest in 

attending the meeting. 

.  

IMPORTANT : If your child is unable to attend their 

session could you please ring the Pre-School on 01892 

724261 or email to inform us. 

TAPESTRY 

Your Tapestry account is now up and running with your 

child’s Key Person. Photos, updates of their week, 

friends that they have made will all be uploaded over 

the weekend. 

Please do look out for it. It’s a lovely way for you all to 

see how your child is doing and progressing. 

It would be lovely if we could keep up the 

communication between both ourselves and 

yourselves so please do feel free to comment and 

upload any photos etc you may want to share. 

BREAKFAST & TWILIGHT CLUB 

Breakfast Club - Your child can be brought at any time 

between 7.30am and our pre-school start time of 

8.45am. We will offer a breakfast selection. Cost is 

£8.75 per session. 

Twlight Club – Your child can be collected up to 6pm. 

If you are interested in either of these then please 

speak to a member of staff. Cost is £8 per hour. 

Both have to be booked and there is a  charge 

FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE 

Lydia Knowles and Mandy Tempest will be Chairing our 

Fundraising Committee this year. We are as always very 

eager for as many parents to become involved with the 

Pre-school, this helps you as parents to feel part of our 

community and our Pre-school family. If you could 

please join it would mean ‘Many hands make light work’. 

’work. 

IMPORTANT : If your child is unable to attend their 

session could you please ring the Pre-School on 01892 

724261 or email to inform us. 


